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Our Ref: KALPA/AMPL/01/2020 gt September 2020

The Chief Executive Officer
Royal Air Maroc Airlines

Dear Sir,

RE: Letter of Support to AMPL Pilots.

The General Secretary and the Executive Council of the Kenya Airline pilots Association (KALPA)
express our grave concern and aversion to the anti-union actions displayed by the Management
of Royal Air Maroc towards the AMPL board members.

Representation at union level is a fundamental right and disregard of the same spells out an
apparent contempt of your pilots’ welfare. Consider that this action will cause irreparable
damage to your employees’ morale and the aviation industry alike. Certainly the consequences
of this trajectory will cause more harm than good.

We therefore urge Royal Air Maroc Management to renege and recalibrate this trajectory with
further negotiations and concessions to ensure that pilot jobs are protected, as the world
weathers the aftermath of this pandemic. Let us be found on the right side of history
safeguarding the interests of those who uphold the safety of air travel in Morocco and beyond.

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of KALPA

Captain Murithi Nyagah
GENERAL SECRETARY & CEO

Chairman: Capt. Njoroge Murimi General Secretary & CEO: Capt. Murithi Nyagah
Treasurer: Capt. Andrew Nderu



